
     

 
 

 
 
 

LUKE 1:17 – “To turn the hearts of the fathers to the children, and the disobedient to the wisdom of the just;  
to make ready a people prepared for the Lord.” 

 

The Word of God is the means to abiding in Christ. 
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28 July 2020 
 
Dear VLCS Parents, 
Grace, peace and joy be multiplied to you and your family through the knowledge of God, and of Jesus our 
Lord, according as His divine power hath given unto us all things that pertain unto life and godliness, 
through the knowledge of Him that hath called us to glory and virtue: whereby are given unto us exceeding 
promises: that by these ye might be partakers of the divine nature, having escaped the corruption that is in 
the world through lust.  2 Peter 1:2-4.  Since resuming school, we praise God to see and hear of the spiritual 
growth in the students now desiring to know God and we give thanks for the positive transformation and 
testimonies given at the recent Parents’ Conference.  May each family continue to know Him and the power 
of His resurrection and live victoriously through these tumultuous times, and bring in a harvest of souls out 
of darkness into His Kingdom of grace, truth and love!  
 
Due to safe distancing measures, students have chapel service in their learning centers and listen to 
messages from Life Foundations by Carrie and Mike Pickett, The Believers Authority by Andrew Wommack 
as well as The Chosen series.  The students’ lives are impacted and we look forward to see many more 
grow strong in the Lord, knowing their identity in Christ. All glory to God! 
 
We thank God for the parents of a new student who donated a temperature scanner and for all necessary 
measures for phase 2 that were adhered to smoothly and regularly.  Most of all we thank God for His love, 
presence and protection according to Psalms 91. 
 
Students are glad that PE has resumed and our supervisors are facilitating these sessions in compliance to 
group size.  CCAs and other group events will be on hold until further notice from MOE. 
 
Activities for the month of August 
 
National Day Celebration: Friday, 7 August  
We will celebrate National Day on Friday, 7 August.  All students will come in red or white tops with school 
culottes and pants.  Students will be dismissed at 1.00pm as usual. 
National Day Public Holiday: Sunday-Monday, 9-10 August  
School will resume on Tuesday, 11 August. 
Bible Memory Passage for August:  Hebrews 7:15-28 
 
Financial Matters:  
We want to acknowledge and thank some parents who gave into our Heartship fund which we will steward 
towards students whose parents are financially challenged during this time.  Our staff is also blessed with 
the government support grants and we thank God that He provided for families and opened doors for 
parents whose jobs are affected during this time.  We are all blessed to be a blessing.  
 
And thank you parents for fulfilling your financial commitment on time.  Please note that the school fees for 
September/October are due 15 August. 
  
Happy Birthday Singapore!  Have a blessed SG United National Day Celebration. 
Blessings,  
Senior Administrator and Principal 


